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William Graff

From: oetech@fcc.gov
Sent: Tuesday, August 30, 2022 11:02 AM
To: William Graff
Subject: Response to Inquiry to FCC (Tracking Number 812978) (TCB)

Importance: High

Inquiry on 08/12/2022 : 
Inquiry:  
Schindler Elevator is requesting permanent confidentiality under exceptional circumstances for a MANUAL and INTERNAL PHOTOGRAPHS for 
FCC ID: 2AVFL-50701019. This elevator controller is installed in a cabinet inaccessible to the general public. The manual for this device is covered 
under an NDA. A letter from the applicant is attached.  
 
FCC response on 08/17/2022 
Your comments state the following,  "The manual for this device is covered under an NDA". A letter from the applicant is attached.   
  
The request state the device is covered  by an NDA. Do you have an NDA signed by all parties to protect the non=-diisclosure agreement of the 
device? 
 
---Reply from Customer on 08/22/2022--- 
 
A copy of the NDA is provided by the Applicant
 
FCC response on 08/30/2022 
Your inquiry #8129768 requesting permanent  confidentiality under exceptional circumstances for a manual and internal photographs for FCC ID: 
2AVFL-50701019 is accepted. 
 
 
Attachment Details: 
Letter from Applicant on Exceptional Confidentiality 
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Do not reply to this message. Please select the Reply to an Inquiry Response link from the OET Inquiry System to add any additional information 
pertaining to this inquiry. 


